Coming Events:

Week 5

Thursday 9 November

Kindergarten Orientation9 am – 3 pm

Friday 10 November

- Library
- Sport

Week 6

Tuesday 14 November

Sport

Wednesday 15 November

• RIEN Spelling Bee

Thursday 16 November

Kindergarten Orientation9 am – 3 pm

Friday 17 November

- P&C Meeting 1 pm
- Mid-Term Assembly 2 pm
- Library
- Meal Deal Spaghetti Bolognaise

Week 7

Friday 10 November

- Library
- Sport

PBL Fortnightly Focus



Students are reminded when the playground bell goes, stop playing, pack up and wash your hands ready for class. We can be on time for class by going to the toilet and getting a drink in our own time at recess and lunch.

Welcome to Week 5

Our PBL focus for this week is *Right place, Right time*. Students are reminded to stop playing when the playground bells sounds, pack up and wash their hands ready for class. We can be on time for class by going to the toilet and getting a drink in our own time at recess and lunch.

Congratulations to the primary students who participated in the Borambola RIEN camp. These students exhibited respectful behaviour and enjoyed participating in all aspects of camp life. Well done! Thank you to Mrs Haworth who accompanied the children.

Last week, our Primary students participated in a virtual incursion hosted by the Australian War Memorial. The students participated in this activity, as part of our commemoration of Remembrance Day. Congratulations on your respectful behaviour, throughout the activities.

Our annual Presentation evening will be held on Monday, 11th December. This is a time when we formally recognise the achievements of our students. Student reports will go home on Wednesday, 13th December. There will not be a formal interview process. You can contact your child's classroom teacher at any time and book an appointment if you would like to discuss your child's progress.

Our next P&C meeting is Friday, 17th November at 1 pm in the CAPA room. Everyone is welcome to attend.

Our mid-term assembly is at 2 pm, Friday, 17th November. We look forward to seeing you there.

Thank you to all the students for wearing their hats at school. As the weather warms up, it is important to be sun smart.

Congratulations to Maison Turnbull and Teleah Oxenbridge, who were drawn out of the PBL reward ticket box and are our PBL Stars of the week. Well done to all our students who were recognised throughout the week. Good luck in next week's draw.

Have a great week!

Kate Quade Relieving Principal





Next, Friday, 17th November at 1pm in the CAPA room.





* * * * * *





Maison Turnbull

Teleah Oxenbridge

KINDERGARTEN ORIENTATION

DATE	TIME	WHAT TO BRING	
Thursday, 9	9 am –	Fruit, lunch, drink	
November	3 pm	bottle, hat, recess	
Thursday, 16	9 am –	Fruit, lunch, drink	
November	3 pm	bottle, hat, recess	

We look forward to welcoming our new kindergarten students to our school.





Friday, 17th November (Week 6)

Mid-Term 4 Assembly 2 pm We invite everyone to attend!



School Swimming and Water Safety Program



Tallimba Public School students will be participating in the School Swimming and Water Safety Program commencing on Monday 27th of November (Week 8) until Friday 8th December (Week 9).

Students will need: Swimmers, a rash shirt, towel, sunscreen, goggles, hat, warm clothes if a cold day, water bottle, plastic or reusable bag for wet items.

Thongs can be worn to, from and while at the pool. Enclosed shoes must be worn to school.

Permission notes will be sent home with students next week.

Save the Date

Presentation Evening

Monday, 11th December 2023

3-6 RIEN CAMP

ETAMOWER

What an amazing 3 days away with some wonderful students.

It was a great experience for me to enjoy the camp with our wonderful students, ensuring we all took part in all activities. Fun was had by all and our kids had some of the biggest smiles I've ever seen. Friendships bloomed and memories were made. At times it was challenging but, perseverance brought reward.





Clare



At camp we did orienteering and kayaking. My favourite was orienteering.

On Tuesday in the middle session, we did kayaking. Once we were in our kayaks and had the hang of paddling and moving, we got to explore the billabong. Nick then asked our instructor Sarah if we could have a game of Marko Polo, it was fun.

On Wednesday morning we completed an orienteering scavenger hunt. We had to orientate our map to find out what symbols were on different numbered markers that were hidden around the camp. In our group was Mrs. Haworth, Mary, Isla, Nick and I. We were the first ones to find all the markers and get back to the start. Marker number 5 was the hardest to find out of all of them. It was such great fun.



Sponge Wars was lots of fun because the instructor had a lot of fun games to play. First, we were put into 2 teams then we played our first game, it was called Gallipoli. Team 1 was at the top of the hill with 2 sponges. Team 2 had to run up the hill and rescue the rubber ducky without getting hit by the sponges. The next game we played was where one person put a sash somewhere around their body, and they became the King or Queen. The team at the top of the hill had to hit the king or queen before they sat on the crate. The last game we played was free for all where we got to hit anyone, Mrs Haworth was even spraying us with the hose.

The mud run was really fun. There were all these different obstacles, some were even filled with mud. It started with swimming through 2 mud pools, then we had to crawl through a tunnel, there were some balancing beams, a rock wall, a maze and a giant slip and slide, it was so much fun.

MICK

Some of the activities that I enjoyed at camp were archery and pioneering.

Archery was fun at camp, our instructor was good at giving us lots of tips on how to shoot the bow correctly so we could hit the target. I got two bullseyes, one red, 2 blues and 1 white. I really enjoyed it, but it would have been even better if I had a few more turns. A challenging activity we did was pioneering. If you don't know what

A challenging activity we did was pioneering. If you don't know what that is, it's where you get wheels, planks of wood and nuts and bolts and you have to make something out of it.

We did pioneering in teams. In my team was Mary, Isla, Clare and two other girls. We had to make billy carts. Our team made a massive billy cart. It was a huge rectangle with an extra piece of wood through the middle for support. When we finished making out billy carts we got to ride around on them. Ours was so big that we were able to fit our whole team on it. Mrs Haworth and another teacher pulled us round which was so fun. We also broke the record for the most people on a billy cart at one time!



Mary

Camp was amazing and we all had a fun time. The first activity and one of my favourites, and it started when the bell rang to signal our first activity, BMX riding. BMX was really fun there was an easier course and a much harder one. Majority of the people there went on the more complex course, after the instructor allowed us to, which was after we completed two laps of the first course.

The second day was just as fun! The first activity we had was a damper cookout. It was so much fun, and just as tasty! I cooked mine to perfection, but it was not as good as Isla and Nick's golden goodness. Everybody had so much fun doing the damper cookout.



After that we played a game called camouflage and Nick and I won both times. All the people that cooked damper really loved it. Damper was my favourite activity while at camp.



Teleah CER

At school I am doing a special intervention program called CER with Miss Imrie and Mrs. Quade. CER is the acronym given to the 'Centre for Effective Reading.' I have special activities where I am learning strategies to improve my reading and learning. I like doing this, lucky, because I do it every day.

My daily activities include sight words, guided reading, recounts and setting goals for myself. I can see my improvement already



AWM Virtual Incursion

With Remembrance Day approaching, primary students attended a virtual incursion hosted by the Australian War Memorial about the story of the poppy.

We were fortunate enough to receive a one-on-one interactive session by a staff educator. Students took a virtual walk through the galleries and Commemorative Area at the Australian War Memorial, as well as examined objects and photographs that held stories about Australians who have served.

It was great to see students engage and participate so respectfully during this session. Well done to you all.







School Calendar

Term 4						
5	6 November	7 November	8 November	9 November Kindergarten Orientation 9am – 3 pm	10 November	
6	13 November	14 November	15 November RIEN Spelling Bee	16 November Kindergarten Orientation 9am – 3 pm	17 November P&C Meeting Ipm Mid-Term Assembly 2pm Meal Deal – Spaghetti Bolognaise	
7	20 November	21 November	22 November	23 November	24 November	
8	27 November Intensive Swimming	28 November Intensive Swimming	29 November Intensive Swimming	30 November Intensive Swimming	1 December Intensive Swimming	
9	4 December Intensive Swimming	5 December Intensive Swimming	6 December Intensive Swimming	7 December Intensive Swimming	8 December Intensive Swimming	
10	11 December Presentation Evening	12 December	13 December	14 December	15 December Last day of school for students	



Veg-tastic lunchboxes

Your child doesn't need to wait until dinner to eat their vegetables.

Swapping out sometimes foods for vegetables can help your child reach their daily vegetable needs.

Try:



















WEST WYALONG SHOW SOCIETY MARKETS

NOVEMBER 11 DECEMBER 9

TWILIGHT: 5-8PA

COMMUNITY NEWS





Entry \$20 • Family \$50 • Under 16's Free BBQ & BAR

Camping & Caravans Welcome

Tractor Pull under NHMA Guidelines Stationary engines Vintage Tractors, Trucks & Machinery displays



Dive into reading

BLAND SHIRE LIBRARY

Join in the fun this summer!

Be rewarded for reading!

Loads of activities & prizes!

Free for school students 5 - 16 years.



SUMMER READING CLUB

40-DAY CHALLENGE

Launch Party & Registration Wednesday 22nd November 2023

from 3.30pm - 5pm

RSVP by Monday 20th November Ph. 69790272











Bland Shire Library

2023 CHRISTMAS

FOOD & GIFTS APPEAL

NOW OPEN

Donations will be taken up until 5pm Friday 15th December 2023

Please support Bland Shire Library in supporting the local St Vincent de Paul Society's 2023 Christmas Appeal.

- Donate non-perishable in-date FOOD items
- · Donate GIFTS (unwrapped) for children up to 10 years

Visit the library, place your items under the Christmas tree & help make this Christmas a little brighter for those in need.









